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Dear Beacon View Families 
  
It has been a really busy week for visitors and as usual, all have told me how impressed they are with our  
children. From our visiting authors, George Madgwick and his 400 Easter Eggs, to Rt Hon Penny Mordaunt MP, it 
has been lovely to show people how wonderful our school community is. I am so proud of what we have 
achieved together and look forward to what comes next for us. A huge well done to those children who were 
involved in the filming for BBC yesterday and I promise all children will get their Easter Egg next Thursday (and 
Friday for those on residential) – I will be sorting them for those with dietary needs over the weekend. 
  
Have a lovely weekend and we look forward to seeing you all next week for the last week of this term. 
  
Kind regards 
Sally Hodgson 

Polite reminder 

Please may we ask that you are 

respectful and vigilant of  

others on school pathways. 

Thank you for your cooperation  

Reminder 

Year 5 Residential Wednesday 

29th March—31st March 

Easter Eggs 

As you may have seen in the local news, we had a visit from George Madg-

wick on Thursday.  George had seen that our sister school The Victory 

School had written to the local community asking for donations, and George 

approached us to ask if we were doing the same.  We explained that we had 

not as we did not want to put pressure on local businesses with a second 

school asking for donations, and we had also been very fortunate to receive 

donations at Christmas time to be able to host our Community Christmas 

lunch which we intend doing again this year.  George then generously 

offered to donate the eggs to us himself.  We are absolutely delighted to receive these from George as a local 

business man, and look forward to handing them out to the children next week.   

Attendance Statistics  

We aim for all children to be in school every day. Each week a 
certificate for the best class attendance will be given out.   

Congratulations to Vigilant who achieved  96.7% 

TO REPORT AN ABSENCE PLEASE CALL 

02392 375302 

OPTION 1 



Author visits 

KS1 loved meeting Guy Parker-Rees on Tuesday, they listened to how he comes up with new  
characters and makes a story board before writing a book, watched Guy draw a character of their 
choosing and listened to Giraffes Can't Dance. 
KS2 met with Stephen Lenton on Thursday. Stephen shared his story and character development. On 
both meet the Author days the children had fun designing, drawing and naming a character for their 
own story. 

 
 

Future Dates  
  

Wednesday 29th—31st March 

Year 5 Residential 

Friday 31st March  

Inset Day—School Closed 

Monday 3rd April—Friday 14th April 

Easter Holidays 

Monday 17th April 

Inset Day—School Closed 

Monday 1st May  

May bank holiday 

Thursday 4th May 

School class photos 

Friday 5th May 

Coronation celebrations 

Monday 8th May 

Additional Bank Holiday 

 
 

  

Parents  Consultation Evenings 
 
Don’t forget to book your slots for 
parents evening on Wednesday 
29th and Thursday 30th, whether 
it be virtual or in person.  This is 
for all classes except Astute,  
Victorious and Defender due to the residential.  Letters 
for these clases will be sent out after Easter. 

Travelling Book Fair 
 
We are holding a book fair on 

both Parent Consultation eve-

nings. Please follow the signs 

and take a look at the books 

available. You could earn books for our school. 

The Great British Spring Clean 

Beacon View has joined the Keep  

Britain Tidy event this spring. We have 

pledged to pick up one bag of litter per 

pupil to help make a difference to our 

school and wider communities. 


